
There have been reports to the HOA regarding semi-trucks parked in 

the community.  If you see this, please contact the City of Sugar Land 

non-emergency number at (281) 275-2020 to report it. The city is  

better able to address these violations quickly. 

Semis and other oversized vehicles are prohibited from being parked 

in residential neighborhoods via city code ordinance (Section 5-138 - 

Parking in Residence District)  

For the complete code and description of other prohibited vehicles visit :  

https://library.municode.com/tx/sugar_land/codes/code_of_ordinances?

nodeId=PTIICOOR_CH5PUPRSE_ARTIVTR_DIV6STPA_S5-138PAREDI 

 


